
Rotterdam, 31.01.2022

Storm

Dear Customers, 

Due to the strong winds in the Netherlands, the deep-sea terminals in Rotterdam have stopped operations. As of now, 
the seaport terminals hope to slowly resume operations today between 18:00 and 20:00 hrs. 

It is not yet possible to predict what impact this will have on the dispatching of our trains. That depends, of course, on 
how quickly the terminals can work off the existing backlog. 

Please be aware that we are doing our utmost to minimize the impact on your cargo and ask for your understanding in 
this case is “force majeure”. 

In case you have questions to specific containers/bookings please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Service 
directly. We will keep you posted as soon we have more information available for you. 

Sorry for any possible inconvenience caused by the weather situation.

With kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.


